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F I S C A L    I M P A C T    R E P O R T 
 

 
SPONSOR Lopez 

ORIGINAL DATE  
LAST UPDATED 

02/22/11 
 HB  

 
SHORT TITLE RLD Superintendent  SB 449 

 
 

ANALYST Sanchez, C. 
 

APPROPRIATION (dollars in thousands) 
 

Appropriation Recurring 
or Non-Rec 

Fund 
Affected FY11 FY12 

 NFI   

 (Parenthesis ( ) Indicate Expenditure Decreases) 
 
SOURCES OF INFORMATION 
LFC Files 
 
Responses Received From 
Regulation and Licensing Department (RLD) 
 
SUMMARY 
 

Synopsis of Bill 
 
This Bill requires that the Superintendent of the Regulation and Licensing Department be 
confirmed by the Senate. Currently the position is appointed by the Governor and does not 
require confirmation by the Senate.   
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
No significant fiscal impact is identified.  
 
SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 
 
Senate Bill 449 is an amendment to have the Superintendent confirmed by the Senate; Currently 
the position is appointed by the Governor and does not need to be confirmed by the Senate.   
 
WHAT WILL BE THE CONSEQUENCES OF NOT ENACTING THIS BILL 
 
Status Quo 
 
CS/bym               


